
From: Parker, Cindy (IAAC/AEIC) <email address removed>  
Sent: January 17, 2020 11:41 AM 
To: <email address removed> 
Cc: Saely, Analise (IAAC/AEIC) <email address removed>; Panel RBT2 / Commission RBT2 (IAAC/AEIC) 
<iaac.panelrbt2-commissionrbt2.aeic@canada.ca> 
Subject: RBT2 panel review 
 
 
Dear Mr. Goold, 
 
Thank you for your correspondence of November 27, 2019, requesting that the Review Panel for the 
Roberts Bank Terminal 2 Project consider in its environmental assessment report information provided 
by the S’olh Temexw Stewardship Alliance. The information provided to the Panel is in relation to the 
potential environmental effects of the Project and how those effects are related to the Stó:lō Nation’s 
Aboriginal held rights within S’olh Temexw.  
 
The Panel has asked me to respond on their behalf. 
 
As you noted in your e-mail, the Panel closed the public record for the review on August 26, 2019.  After 
considering your request, the Panel has decided to keep the record closed to any further submissions 
and therefore will not be able to accept your attached report. This approach is consistent with how the 
Panel has approached other similar requests from participants.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cindy Parker  
 
 
 
Cindy Parker 
Panel Manager, Review Panels Division 
Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency / Government of Canada 
<contact information removed> 
 
Gestionnaire de commission, Direction des commissions d'examen 
Agence canadienne d'évaluation environnementale / Gouvernement du Canada 
<contact information removed> 
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